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Please do not force Cisco Systems to expense stock options. I believe 
this is the wrong thing to do. Things have been really awful here at Cisco 
for the last 4 years. If expensing stock options hurts Cisco even more, I'm 
not sure what we will do. Things are bad, please don't make them any worse. 
Working in Silicon Valley is awful, if it gets any worse then a lot workers 
like me will leave and work in an less stressful environment. 

Robert De Mong 


